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TODAY IS A “D” DAY 
A message from the Library….. 
 
Do you still have a laminated computer pass from yesterday? Please return it as soon as possible so we                   
can use them today. 
 
The Dice Guild and Adventure Club meetings originally scheduled for yesterday have been postponed              
until Thursday January 29th.  
 
The Library will be closed Tuesday and Thursday morning to accommodate students taking midterms.              
You will not be able to take computers to your study hall during that time. An email will be sent to teachers                      
when the Library reopens on Tuesday and Thursday. 
 
The Victor Mod A Cheer team came in 1st place at the Ready to ROC competition last night in Gates                    
Chili. It was their first competition for the season! 
 
Spanish Club ​meets next Wednesday the 22nd. Sr. Thull will be teaching us an authentic Argentine folk                 
dance.  
 
Attention all GSA members: the GSA will meet Wednesday January 22nd, during activity period in room                
245. New members are always welcome! Please see Mrs. Frye, Ms. Knight or Ms. Noye with any                 
questions.  
 
JV & Varsity Golf: for 7th - 12th graders interested in trying out for Boys JV/Varsity Gold, there will be an                     
interest meeting on ​Wednesday January 29th at 2:30PM ​in the ​Senior High room 115 (Mr. Wuest’s                
room). Please see Coach Sousa or Coach Wuest before the meeting if you have any questions! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Congratulations to all of the students who participated in this event. Your knowledge of the               
geography of the United States as well as world geography, world ecosystems and the              
world economy is astounding.  
 
It is with great pleasure that we announce the winners of this year’s Victor Junior High                
Geography Bee.  
 
The final round of the school competition narrowed the field of competitors from 10              
students to the final 2 students. 
 
The championship round determined the one student from the school who will take the 
online qualifying test to compete for advancement to the ​State GeoBee.  
 
This year’s third place winner is ​Aryan Moore.  
 
This year’s second place winner is ​Thomas Barbato.  
 
This year’s Victor Junior High Geography Bee Champion is Julian Chumacero.  
 
Julian will take the one-hour online state Geography exam to secure his place as a NY 
state competitor for a spot in the National Geography Bee held in Washington D.C. in May.  
 
Congratulations and good luck, Julian! 


